
 
 
 

From: Philip Camp [mailto:Philip.Camp@hertfordshire.gov.uk]  
Sent: 17 September 2019 14:53 
To: Undisclosed recipients: 
Subject: Ashwell 20mph zone Initial Consultation 
 
 
Hertfordshire County Council is proposing a 20mph zone in Ashwell. Details of the roads included within our preferred option are 
shown on the plan attached. 

County Councillor Steve Jarvis considers this scheme as a priority and is funding this through the Highway Locality Budget. 

The purpose of the proposal is to introduce a lower speed limit thereby reducing the likely potential of injury accidents to create 
an environment to encourage more walking and cycling. 

The proposed 20mph zone does not include any speed humps or cushions. Average vehicle speeds have recently been measured 
and are low enough that physical features do not need to be provided. 

The proposal follows national guidance and complies with the County Council’s Speed Management Strategy. 

This information has been provided as part of the consultation process and HCC invites you to provide comment on the proposal. 
You may do this via email to tro@hertfordshire.gov.uk no later than Tuesday 1st October 2019. 

Please contact me if you require any further information. 

Philip Camp  I Eng FIHE  MCIHT 
Project Engineer 
Highways Operations and Strategy 
First Floor, East Link Corridor 
Hertfordshire County Council, County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DN 
t: 01992 658314 Comnet / Internal: 58314 
hertsdirect / twitter / facebook 
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